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A.B. Gardiner & Coy
FUNERAL DIRECTORS

171 Kennedy street
Winnipeg. Man.

March I7th 1926

Mr Hare
Secretary,Last Post Fund 
c/o J.G. Weay ft Bro 
Mountain Ave.
City

Dear Mr Hare:

You will probably be surprised to hear from me at this time, 

but we have been wondering how the Fund is coming along.

Our Auditor has drawn our attention to the fact that we have 
standing unpaid some thirteen Last Post cases for 1925,as far back as 

February,ana some for this year.

We do not know any reason for the delay in settlement,and we 

did not wish to trouble the folks here but thought perhaps you might ad­

vise us if there was any information we could supply to assist in the 

matter.
Thanking you for your kind attention to this matter,and with 

personal regards to yourself,! remain,

Yours very truly

(sgd) A.B. Gardiner

g/d


